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Congratulations! 
 

$100 Winners 

 

Louwanna Granger 

Jennifer Hays 

Mike Clift 

Jenna Auzat 

Zach Barker 

Kristi Whaley 

Jacob Dickinson 

David Taton 

 

$50 Winners 

 

Glenn Hearlson 

Jill Dejarnett 

Andrew Wolf 

Logan Swingle 

Erin Struble 

Darlene Ferguson 

Adelynn Crittenden 

Taylor Smith 

 

 

 
Note:  The Credit Union Annual Meeting is 

held every year in March.  Your meeting 

notice always appears in the Bulletin which 

is included with your account statement and 

mailed to you the first week of January each 

year.  Additional notices of the meeting   

appear on transaction receipts up until the 

time of the meeting.  You may also call the 

office, at any time after the first of the year, 

to find out the meeting date. 
 

The 56th Annual Meeting of the Panhandle Federal Credit 

Union was held on Saturday, March 9th from 9:30 am to 

Noon.  Approximately, 462 members attended the 

meeting.  

 

The members received a copy of the Financial Reports for 

2012, the Credit Committee Report, Supervisory 

Committee Report and the President’s Message.  Each 

member in attendance had an opportunity to win a cash 

prize ranging from $1 to $100 before voting for their Board 

of Directors and Credit Committee.  Once their voting was 

completed, members were given a gift bag.   

 

Kirby Kangaroo was onsite to take pictures with our 

young members then presenting them with a gift bag of 

Kirby goodies. 

 

Visit us on facebook.com/PFCU1957 to see some of the 

highlights of our meeting.  

 

The “Youngest Member” for 2012 was Braxen Caudillo.  

Braxen received a $10.00 deposit to his account. 

 

Elected to our Board of Directors were:  Clint Struble, 

Vince Wetta, Rosie Smith and Sherry Doctor.   

 

Elected to our Credit Committee were:  Phil Gwinner and 

Steve Glasgow. 

 

A special THANK YOU to our extraordinary Staff and 

Officials who helped make this meeting a success! 
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NEW!!! 

KIRBY KANGAROO CLUB 
 

We have updated the old Acorn Account with a super-

awesome new mascot from Australia, Kirby Kangaroo®, to 

help teach kids about money and other cool stuff.  

Kirby Kangaroo is excited about the chance to get to know 

all our kid’s club members. (That’s Kirby below waving 

hello.) 

 

If you’d like to learn more about Kirby and his new kids 

club here at the Credit Union, visit our website at 

www.panhandlefcu.com and click on Kirby’s picture. This 

will take you to the all-new Kirby Kangaroo Club website 

that’s just for kids. 

 

Kirby has all sorts of fun things for you to do on his 

website. You can play lots of great games or read stories 

about Kirby and his many adventures. And that’s not all! 

You’ll also discover tons of fun activities on Kirby’s 

website. Plus, since Kirby knows everyone loves to laugh, 

he’s included plenty of funny jokes to read on the site. You 

can even send Kirby your favorite joke, and it might get 

published. Check it out today!  

Because we know you’re going to love Kirby, we also have 

lots of great prizes with his picture on them that you can 

earn just for saving money at the Credit Union. 

We hope you enjoy getting to know your new friend Kirby 

and being part of his club. To find out more about Kirby, 

call or come by the Credit Union. Have fun being part of 

the Kirby Kangaroo Club! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 27th Memorial Day 

July 4th  Independence Day 
 

IMPORTANT NUMBERS: 

 

To Report a lost or stolen ATM/Debit Card during business 

hours call (620) 326-2285 – after hours (800) 472-3272 

 

To Report a lost or stolen VISA card during business hours 

Call (620) 326-2285 – after hours (800) 449-7728 

 

Fax:  (620) 326-3156 Audio Response:  (620) 326-7060 

   Toll Free:  (888) 313-3494 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Panhandle Federal Credit Union began its 

scholarship program to applaud the 

accomplishments of our student members 

and to support their continued education 

and training beyond high school. 

 

We are proud to recognize the motivation to 

learn, and the achievements of deserving 

students in our community. 

 

Scholarship application packets are 

available at the Credit Union office or on 

our website at www.panhandlefcu.com.   

Applications must be returned by May 1st 

for consideration. 

                  JOKE BOX   
 

Q:  What did the envelope say to the stamp? 

A:  Stick with me and we’ll go places. 

 
Wow! LOL that’s so funny!  Send me your joke at the 

Kirby Kangaroo site. 
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